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“As happy customers of Sovereign following previous successful 
projects, we didn’t hesitate in seeking their expertise again when 
deciding to renew and modernise our Foundation play area.  From the 
initial site consultation and planning, through to the Pre and post 
installation of the finished project, the entire team at Sovereign 
were very professional, personable and customer-centric. Seeing 
the finished project in all its glory and the children now enjoying 
what was a tired looking area, is great to see and the feedback from 
the staff who work with these children has been extremely positive. 
We would 100% recommend to anyone that Sovereign as a company 
can deliver on quality and customer satisfaction.” 

Paul Kinnett—Site Manager 

Andy Latham - 07909 366524 -  

AndyLatham@sovereignplay.com 

Longwill Early Years had put up with an old and mixed surface area for a 
long time and the area was in great need of a makeover. Budgets being 
what they are, the school had to wait another year until all finances were 
in place from their preferred dates but the changes were very much 
worthwhile. The old surface was a mix and at different heights, We took 
the old surfaces out and installed a bright wet pour surface  to the whole 
area at the same depth which the children and the staff love. To enhance 
this, we were able to do an adjacent area in Artificial grass with a 
fence  sectioning the area off so that  the children had a  quiet space to 
use as well rather than a gravel surface as it was before. All in all, the 
transformation was a delight and well worth the wait.
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